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• 550 powered vessels and 376 non-powered vessels have been registered for the 2020 year.  There 

are no powered vessel stickers available.  If you are interested in a boat slip call the admin office. 

 

• Boat registrations for the 2021 year will begin December 1, 2020. Requirements to register 

vessels are available on the association website, www.svla.com. All paperwork can be submitted 

on-line at Admin@svla.com.  Once the safety inspection and measuring of the vessel is complete 

the registration process and payment can be completed at the admin office or on-line.  Please call  

Public Safety to set-up the safety inspection.  Part of the safety inspection is to verify the length 

of your boat.  Maximum length for pontoon boats is 24 feet and all other boats is 22 feet.   

 

• The Disclosure Packet with information about the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year Budget, assessments, 

reserve study, and several policies was mailed out the end of September. 

 

• Just a reminder the 1st quarter payment is due November 1, 2020.    

 

• All Tenants must renew their membership.  Their current membership expires October 31, 2020. 

   

• Sign-up for e-blasts; contact the association office to sign-up.  All we need is your email address.  

  A lot of information about the association can be found on our website, the association face-

 book page, the Breeze and bulletin boards through-out the community.    

 

• The association is verifying and/or updating members contact information.  This is to include 

phone numbers, email addresses, and emergency contacts.  In case of an emergency we want to 

be able to reach you be phone.  Also, a lot of information is sent out my email.  Email will get 

the info to you much faster than the Breeze newsletter which is once a month.   

 

• Check out the association’s website at www.svla.com.  There’s lots of information available 

 along with the governing documents under the tab titled “I want to” …  Also, check out our 

 Facebook page, Spring Valley Lake Association.  And be sure to LIKE IT.   

 

• Pet tags are free.  Call or email the association at admin@svla.com to fill out a form to get a 

 SVLA pat tag.    So, if your pet is found the tag is linked to your address and phone number.  

 

• A few outside events have been scheduled.  Hope to see you there.  

 

Take care and have a safe Halloween.   

 

Jeaneen Beam 

Director of Admin & HR  
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